
KEEDYSVILLE PLANNING AND ZONING                                          
MEETING  June 11, 2012 
 
Attending members:  Randy Burns, Don Weigel, Dave Bajuscak, and Matt Hull 
 
Also attending: Mary Robertson, Barry Levey, Carl French, and Shannon French 
 
Minutes from May’s meeting were read and approved. 
 
Old Business: none 
 
New Business:  Matt shared information concerning a sink hole that developed in a storm 
water management pond that needed Town attention in Rockingham, behind David 
Brumage’s house.  It was discovered that large boulders had been covered over in the 
pond with dirt that led to the creation of a sink hole. It cost the Town approximately 
$5,000 to repair.  There are two more storm water management ponds that have not yet 
been turned over to the Town. 
 
Matt also shared that poles in the park to the backstop have been stolen. 
 
Barry Levey was present to request information from this Committee concerning a 
possible site for a metered water dispenser for water haulers.  Discussion was held 
regarding a possible location on Wyand Drive that contains a pressure reduction vault 
that could be fitted for this service at a low cost, the income that could be generated for 
the Town, Town easement, road width, traffic calming, contacting adjacent homeowners, 
possible times of usage, operating parameters, and commercial use.  Barry will be 
attending an HOA meeting for their input.  Randy asked Committee members to review 
the Zoning Ordinances for our next meeting.  Dave motioned to table this discussion to 
next month, Don seconded. All agreed. 
 
Motion was made by Dave, to adjourn the meeting. Don seconded. All agreed.  The 
meeting adjourned at 7:49 PM. 


